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April 7th, 2022 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Inuvik District Education Authority is pleased to announce the reopening of gym 

facilities at East Three Elementary and East Three Secondary. The gymnasium will be open 

exclusively to classroom bubbles for the remainder of the academic year.  

 

This decision is the result of the recent changes to public health orders announced by 

Office of the Chief Public Health Officer made on April 1st, 2022. We look forward to 

supporting the mental health and wellbeing of all students by providing opportunities to 

engage in extra curricular activities.  

 

The Inuvik District Education Authority will announce a call out for extracurricular 

gym use for the public in the upcoming fall and looks forward to resuming regular 

activities within the school gym facilities.  

 

Regards,  

Jenny Costa                         Jimmy Ruttan 

 IDEA Board Member            IDEA Board Member 
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